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Docket Nos. 30-00349 License Nos. 29-03198-02
30-02468 29-03198-03

Alfred J. Swyer, M.D., F.A.
Diagnostic Imaging
307 60th Street
West New York, New Jersey 07093

Dear Dr. Swyer:

8Subject: Combined Inspection Nos. 30-00349/82-01 and 30-0246 /82-01

This refers to your letter dated September 13, 1982, in response to our
letter dated July 23, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection
of your licensed program.

From a September 3, 1982, telephone conversation between yourself and Dr.
Laurence F. Friedman of this office, we understand that you will, in conjunction
with your consultant physicist, perform monthly audits of your licensed
program to assure that violations of NRC requirements do not occur. We
will review this matter during the next inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original SW By:
John D. Koneman

,

-fY Thomas T. Martin, Director
t Division of Engineering and..

L Technical Prugrams

Enclosure: Reg. Guide 8.23, Safety Surveys at Medical Institutions
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